
Postgraduate Institute of Medicine 
University of Colombo, Sri Lanka 

 

09th May 2025 

NOTICE 
 

SE / PGD IN PALLIATIVE MEDICINE EXAMINATION  

JUNE 2025 (PROSPECTUS 2015) 

 

This is with reference to Circular No. 035/2025 dated 28th April 2025 

regarding the above examination. 

 

The application closing date of the above examination has been 

extended up to 01st June 2025. 

 
Please note that all the other details in the circular remain 
unchanged. 
 

 

 

 

Dr. G.S.K. Dharmaratne 

Acting Deputy Director / PGIM 




